
 

                                                                                  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Newsletter 
17th September 2021 

 

The weekly newsletter will always be a ‘rolling newsletter’ in that the Golden Tickets and 

Headteacher Awards will always be from the week before.  As it is or first in-class assembly today, 

the children who gained the tickets and awards will be on next week’s newsletter and so forth. 

 

School Office Closure 
Our school office will be closed all day on 23rd September for 
staff training.  If your child is being collected by someone 
different this day, please let the office know the day before.   

Flu Spray 
 

A letter has been sent via Parent Pay regarding the flu 
vaccination for your child. 
 
The flu vaccination is due to take place at school on 
Wednesday 6th October for all classes. 
 
The consent form is available at 
https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu 
and the unique reference for Roche School is 
EE142952 
 
Please complete the online form to OPT IN or to OPT 
OUT! 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact 
the Kernow Health team on 01872 221105. 
 
Please complete the online form no later than 4th 
October. 
 
Further information is available at www.nhs.uk/child-
flu  

Parents/Carer Phone Calls 
 

Parent/Carer phone calls will take place the week 
commencing the 4th October.  Bookings will go live 
from 8am Saturday 18th September until 6pm 26th 
September. 
 
A guide has been sent via Parent Pay and is 
attached to the email alongside this newsletter. 
 
To access the bookings please go to  
https://rochecp.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Internet Safety 
 

Internet Safety is of great importance at Roche School and every other week we will put useful information 
on the newsletter about how to keep your child safe when online.  For more information and advice on 
internet safety, please visit our school website. 
 

https://www.roche.cornwall.sch.uk 

https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
http://www.nhs.uk/child-flu
http://www.nhs.uk/child-flu
https://rochecp.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://www.roche.cornwall.sch.uk/


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Maths Targets 
Maths targets for this half term for KS1 and KS2 will be sent out this afternoon via an A6 card. All 
KS1 pupils will have a Numbots level as their target and pupils in KS2 will either have a times table 
target or the target of getting 100% in a TTRS gig.  
 
Please continue to support your children using Numbots and TTRS as these provide crucial fluency 
and recall skills used in the application of maths. 
 
Mr Moore 
 

Reception Class and Year 6 
 
This year Public Health are trying to help reduce the impact they are having on climate change. This means 
that this year they will be sending out digital booklets which will include the opt out form for 
height/weight/sight/hearing checks held in school. 
 
Please see the links below for Reception Class and Year 6 only 
 

 
Reception Year - https://mailchi.mp/18026a07be64/child-health-programme-health-information-
reception-year 

  
Year 6 - https://mailchi.mp/cc99221a9df0/child-health-programme-health-information-year6 

  
Please follow the link to these forms and complete accordingly. 

Clubs 
All clubs will start on Monday 20th September with the exception of Street Dance which starts on 27th 
September. 
 
You will receive an email via Parent Pay if your child has not gained a space in a club.  Clubs this term have 
been ever so popular and we have tried to accommodate accordingly where 120 children have gained a space 
in one club of their choice.  If your child did not gain a space, please be aware that their name has gone on 
the reserve list of the club they requested and Mrs Batten will be in touch if a space becomes available. 
 
Collection for clubs will be in the playground at 4pm. 
 
The clubs will go through to Christmas with the last week of clubs being the week beginning 6th December. 
 
If a club is cancelled for any reason, you will receive a Parent Pay message as soon as we are able. 
 
 
 
 Class Letters 

 
Class letters have been sent this week.  If you have any 
questions please email reception@roche.cornwall.sch.uk 
and your message will be passed on. 

 

Edit: 
 
Apologies for the error on last 
week’s newsletter re Porthpean 
Camp.  The dates of the camp for 
year 4 and 5 are 29th September to 
1st October. 
 
 
 
 

https://mailchi.mp/18026a07be64/child-health-programme-health-information-reception-year
https://mailchi.mp/18026a07be64/child-health-programme-health-information-reception-year
https://mailchi.mp/cc99221a9df0/child-health-programme-health-information-year6
mailto:reception@roche.cornwall.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tilly’s Diary 

 

I’m back! There have been many complaints that I wasn’t on the newsletter last 

week from staff, pupils and parents!  I’m here now!  I was very busy the first week 

back – I had to plump my bedding, make sure my toys were where I left them over 

the summer holidays and have many tummy rubs and tickles during the INSET 

days!  Such a busy time! 

I am very happy to be back to school and see all of my friends.  I have read all of 

the class letters and it looks like everyone is going to have an amazing first term 

back!   

I’ve also had a new playmate today but he will tell you all about it below. 

See you soon friends! 

Love Tilly x 

 

Guest Diary 

Hi everyone! 

 

I’m Ki Gardner and I belong to Mrs Gardner in Year 

1!  I am a Sprocker and 12 weeks old!  I came to 

play with Tilly this morning and I think we will 

be the best of friends! 

Thank you to the children at Breakfast Club for 

looking after me in the quad!  I loved zooming 

around with my new bestie Tilly! 

 

I hope to come and play again soon! 

 

Love Ki x 



 

 

 


